
The Northern Territory Government is committed 
to working with community to evolve the meaning 
of Australia Day that respectfully acknowledges, 
recognises and celebrates Aboriginal culture, 
language, history and achievements throughout  
the Northern Territory.

The Celebrating Aboriginal Culture (Australia 
Day) Grant is available for Aboriginal Territorians, 
organisations and businesses to apply for grant 
funding to celebrate the diversity of Australia Day.

The grant aims to provide funding to Aboriginal 
Territorians, and in particular remote communities 
to acknowledge and support how Aboriginal people 
wish to recognise and commemorate the day.

Grants of up to $5,000 are available to promote and 
manage an event, project and/or activity as part of 
Australia Day 2025.

Applications for the Celebrating Aboriginal Culture 
(Australia Day) Grant Program open on  
14 October 2024 and close on 18 November 2024.

aboriginalaffairs.nt.gov.au

For more information contact 
us on 8951 5670 or email 
aboriginalaffairs@nt.gov.au

To find out more about the 
grant program, including how 
to apply scan the QR code.

Applications close: 18 November 2024

Celebrating Aboriginal Culture 
(Australia Day) Grant Program 2025


